06 June 2017 19:23

To: publicationregl9
Subject: HED DPD PUBLICATION CONSULTATION' Site1l0 Employment Land at Higher
College Farm Mark Hurst EAL3 Reg 19

Dear Sirs

| am writing to formally oppose the above planning application

The site Is located in an area of outstanding natural beauty and is a tourist destination, with a holiday park overlooking the

proposed site. It is also an area where many young families live, and the increase in traffic and pollution will put the local
children and residents in great danger.

The further objections are as follows:

»  Too close to schools and houses
® Increased traffic a danger to local children and families access play grounds and amenities

° Local roads are ill equipped for the increase in heavy traffic and size of vehicle (Dilworth Lane, Kestor Lane,
Lower Lane, Ribchester and Grimsargh Bridge)

Please reconsider this application in the interests of public safety.

Your faithfully




